
Results for Byggmax Group’s second quarter 2021
significantly above market expectations
For the second quarter 2021 Byggmax Group expects to report operating profit significantly above last
year and market expectations.

Despite exceptional comparable figures with sales increase of 39% during the second quarter 2020, sales
for the second quarter 2021 is expected to increase 13% to just over SEK 2.8 billion, driven by both a
strong market and strongly performing initiatives for organic growth. Increased raw material prices have
led to increased consumer prices and impacted both sales and gross margin positively. Byggmax also
benefits from the leading low price position with the lowest prices in the market, and is seeing more
customers chose Byggmax when market prices are increasing.

Operating profit for the second quarter 2021 measured as EBITA is expected to be ca SEK 450-460m.

The figures are preliminary and not audited by the company’s auditors. Complete information will be
reported as part of Byggmax Group’s ordinary interim report July 15, 2021.

 

For questions, please contact:

Mattias Ankarberg, VD, mattias.ankarberg@byggmax.se, +46 76 119 0985

Helena Nathhorst, CFO, helena.nathhorst@byggmax.se, +46 76 119 0040

 

This is information that Byggmax Group AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market
Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact
person set out above, at 8:30 CET on July 5, 2021.


